
  
   

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

As part of the Year 8 photography project, we will be investigating the themes of 'Park Life', 'Scale' and 'The 
City'. During lessons we will be accompanying the students to Churchill Gardens, Salisbury Cathedral and 
Salisbury city centre where they can capture images. The students will get the opportunity to shoot images 
on location and edit them using Photoshop. These will form part of a digital photographic portfolio. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mr D Podger 
Art Department 

 


